
Minutes of 
Geology Graduate Student Association Club 

03/29/2017 
 

 

1. Review minutes from last time: a motion was made to approve of the minutes from last 

meeting. The motion passes unanimously. 

2. Attendance: Jenny Cramer, Carrie Roberts Paul Moretti Ian Dunning Joe Tulenko Tayler 

Schweigel, Alia Lesnek, Mel Beck, Katie Swensen, Dave Hyman James Boyle 

3. Old Business  

a. Gem and mineral show – The hydro model turned out really well, they had a mars 

talk, Phil gave a legendary talk, there was a trilobite expert, lots of foot traffic… 

despite the conferences last week, Sophie, Paul, Carolyn and Zach (undergrad 

sophomore) were able to help at the UB booth.   

b. Activities Update – we have a sizable sum for the club, and the activities 

committee will be presenting ideas on how to spend it next meeting. Preemptively 

we’re thinking about paid happy hours, another pedal tour, perhaps a booze 

cruise, purchasing a club boat, a camping trip, club hot tub (on the roof), etc. 

These are just preliminary. 

c. BAPG update – everyone who submitted an abstract will be able to present. Set 

up from 5-530. One hour of presentations, a break for dinner at 6:30 and then 

poster presentations resume at 7:30. Any feedback from students will be much 

appreciated by the BAPG. 

i. The meeting will be hosted at Ripa’s Restaurant 4218 Walden Ave. 

Lancaster, NY  

d. DC Trip- we are most likely going to need 3 drivers. Leaving on Friday 21st and 

get back on Sunday 23rd – Will be able to use budget to offset cost of gas and 

food. 

e. Stickers sale ends this week! Stop by at the student union to pre-order yours 

today! 

4. New Business 

a. We want to have a sign-making meeting at some point before the Earth Day 

science marches. We will be sending a doodle poll out to try and organize  

b. Paid for happy hour – we know that we’re going to host a paid happy hour, and 

we know that we want to host it at a different spot from Brick House (i.e. 

somewhere a little more upscale).  

c. Awards ceremony: There will be a department awards ceremony during the 

Pegrum slot on April 27th  

5. Meeting adjourn: The meeting came to an end at 9:55am. The next meeting will be 

NEXT Wednesday 4/5 at 9:30 am in C419. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe Tulenko 

GGSAC Secretary 


